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Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

In my last letter to you dated 11 January 2010, I promised to contact you with an 
update. 

I can confirm that our lawyers are currently reviewing the case file and we will be 
placing this matter before a Preliminary Proceedings Committee panel meeting which 
will take place sometime between the last week of March 2010 and the middle of 
April 2010. I am unable to confirm the precise date at this time as we are currently 
scheduling the panellists who will consider the case. 

As I mentioned in my previous correspondence, we have added your name to the list 
of people who receive regular updates about this case. When further details are 
available, they will be sent to you directly. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Dickon Weir-Hughes 
Chief Executive and Registrar 


